Subscribe Past Issues Translate ¥ RSS N\

COPELAND

Crandall Medical™" Center
The Oaks Foundation

Vi i i isit Us!
OAKS About Us | Living Options | Virtual Tour | Visit Us!

THE COPELAND EXPERIENCE

December 2020

A Message from Dave Mannion & Lisa Gentile

As 2020 comes to a close, we would like to extend our gratitude to all those who have shown
their love and support to Copeland Oaks and Crandall Medical Center during one of the
hardest years in our history. Whether you provided personal protective equipment, staff
lunches, deliveries for our residents, or simply encouraging messages, your love and

compassion has been appreciated more than you could ever know.

How can we describe what we've been through? It's been an absolutely unbelievable year. On
April 24, we saw an invisible and silent enemy invade our campus. The following days proved
to be life changing to us all. To our staff, there are no right words to express our gratitude, top
to bottom, for the dedication, courage, and strength that all of you have demonstrated over
the past year. You risked everything, when you got up in the morning and showed up to work,
no one was sure what you would face, yet you showed unwavering dedication and love to our

community.

To our residents who have had our backs through it all, thank you. Thank you for trusting us
and supporting us when we needed it the most. We are so lucky to have such caring people
living here and making our lives better. We know this year has been just as hard on all of you.

We hope that soon we can get back to the joyful campus life you are used to.

This year has created and engrained a lot of pictures in our minds -it has certainly been a year
no one will forget. Among the overwhelming sadness and struggle this year has brought,
there are still some positive takeaways, Our Copeland and Crandall family is stronger and

more of a family than ever.

Our best days are ahead, it's not going to be easy, but we will do it! There is light at the end of
the tunnel of 2020 and we are looking forward to a new year of hope, healing and positivity.

God Bless you all!

Sincerely,

David Mannion and Lisa Gentile

Corliss & Ron Vuksta

Maintenance Free Living in 2021!

Maintenance Free living is just one of the many things Villa residents Corliss and Ron Vuksta
enjoy about Copeland Oaks. Learn how Copeland allows this couple to get the most from

their retirement years.

Watch on YouTube

Schedule a move-in date to an Independent
Living Villa or Apartment before June 30, 2021 and
receive TWO months of free rent PLUS we will
cover your moving costs up to $1,500!!
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